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        Notice of Public Hearing 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

CITY OF IOLA 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT – DISASTER RECOVERY 
 

The City of Iola invites all citizens to a public hearing at 6:45 p.m. on May 9, 2023, at the 
Iola Community Center Building located at 7264 Main St Iola, Texas 77861, to review 
proposed amendment request and obtain comments regarding the additional 
reallocation funds for its Harvey CDBG-DR Program Contract No. 20-065-052-C162.  
The proposed amendment will increase the grant amount by $202,200 and provide 
additional road and drainage improvements within the city limits.   
 
Disabled persons or those who require auxiliary aids or services who wish to attend this 
meeting should contact the City Secretary at least two days before the meeting at 936-
394-2110 to make arrangements.  Written comments may be submitted to Christina 
Stover, Iola Mayor, P.O. Box 84 or 23574 Brazos Avenue, Iola, Texas 77861 or the 
close of the hearing.   
 


